
RAP TAX

NOTICE TO PLACE ON BALLOT



NOTICE TO COUNTY COUNCIL

This letter is written notice that Midway City intends to submit an opinion 
question to its residents imposing the city option funding for botanical, 
cultural, recreational, and zoological organizations and facilities. The City 
would like the question to appear on the ballot for the 2022 regular 
general election.

Cultural and recreational organizations and facilities are important to 
Midway’s residents, businesses, and visitors. In 2021 a majority of 
Midway voters supported imposing the tax throughout Wasatch County.

As an alternative, Midway City would support Wasatch County again 
trying to impose the tax.

Thank you for all that you and the Council do for Wasatch County and Midway 
City.



OVERVIEW

• City or Town Option Funding for Botanical, Cultural, 

Recreational, and Zoological Organizations or 
Facilities

• RAP Tax

• The county cannot have already imposed it

• The city council must vote to put it on the ballot

• Notice given to the County

• County responds

• Approved by a  majority of the voters



OVERVIEW (CONT.)

• Council adopts an ordinance

• 0.1% of transactions

• The revenue is limited to certain facilities and 

organizations

• Cultural facilities and organizations

• Recreation facilities

• Zoological facilities and organizations

• Botanical organizations

• Reauthorized every 10 years



QUESTIONS?


